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Mrs Nairne’s Headlines

Year 6 SATs 

 

Year 6, we all want to take this opportunity 
to tell you how impressed we are with how 
hard you have worked, not just in Year 6, but 
throughout your time at Handsworth.

These tests won’t show the amazing ways 
you have grown and challenged yourselves 
over the course of the year.  They won’t be 
able to measure all the ways you have 
matured and the confidence you have 
gained. 

We know that you always try your best, 
so relax, take a deep breath and 
remember that we are already 
incredibly proud of you. 

   

Young Voices
We had many super excited children and 
staff members this morning.  Even a few who 
have lost their voice due to all the singing 
that took place last night. 

75 children across Year 5 and 6 attended the 
Young Voices concert at the O2.  They left 
school at 12.15pm and didn’t return until 
10.30pm.  It was a long day, but an extremely 
enjoyable one with dancing, singing, beat 
boxing and having  lots of fun with friends. 

The children did brilliantly and I know the 
staff, parents and carers really enjoyed the 
show.  Thank you to the teachers and support 
staff who went with the children.  

We are very excited to be inviting parents 
and carers to our Sports Days this year.  

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 (Key stage 2) Sports Day 
will take place on Thursday 16th June 2022 

Reception, Year 1 and 2 (KS 1) will take 
place on Thursday 23rd June 2022

Both sports days will be in the morning.  
We will be in touch soon with more 
information. 







We are so impressed with Azaan, 
Jack, Jasper, Arin and Eesa!  They 
came to see me last week as they 
wanted to raise money for Ukraine.  
The children organised and set up a 
fun session for the Year 4 children.  A 
total of £66.10 was raised.





Highams Park Yard Sale 
Sunday 8th May 10am – 3pm.
It works like a boot sale but 
from your home, just set out 
your items for sale in your 
front garden.  An online map 
of stalls will be issued for 
people to follow the trail.

£5 stall charge to be paid via 
bank transfer.

Every penny of the stall 
receipts and sponsorship 
money goes to The Friends of 
Handsworth Charity which 
provides funds for equipment 
and activities at our School.

This event is sponsored by The 
Stow Brothers.

For full details and how to 
register a stall, please email
highamsparklife@gmail.com





The purpose of Star of the Week is for us to have 

the opportunity to celebrate every child in our 

community specifically. We encourage everyone 

to celebrate what is wonderful about that child. 

Children do not need to do anything to earn Star 

of the Week – each child deserves it and they 

will each get a turn. The stars also have the 

opportunity to have tea with Mrs Nairne and Ms 

Addai.  

If your child is Star of the Week we encourage 

you to ask them to repeat to you some of the 

positive statements their classmates and 

teachers make about them and add your own! 

Star of the Week
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